
ATTENTION!!! 

 

In response to COVID-19, penalties and disconnections were temporarily suspended but not exempted.  
Beginning in November, disconnects will resume at Garrard County Water. 

With this being effective in November, ALL previous payment plans are void. If you have a previous 
balance after the due date, your account is subject to disconnect if you are not on a signed payment 
plan. Payment plans will need to be set up and signed in person before November to avoid 
disconnection.  

If you have any questions, please call the office during our regular business hours of Monday through 
Friday, 8:00 – 4:30. 

 


